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Thank YOU for all of your generous support!

The children pray everyday for the benefactors  
that give them hope for a brighter future. 

The Future Is In The Hands Of Our Children

Casa Hogar
Juan Pablo II (608) 433-9304www.homeajpm.org development

@ajpm.org.pe



Dear Friends,

Thank you for joining us and for your 
incredible support. Father Joseph 
Walijewski, our founder, followed a call 
from the Holy Spirit that led him to the 
priesthood and to mission work in Bolivia 
and Peru and then culminating in the 
founding of Casa Hogar Juan Pablo II.  

Father Joe guided Casa Hogar for the 
first 14 years and prepared Father 
Sebastian to continue and develop this 
mission of preparing the next generation 
of children to be the moms and dads of 
tomorrow. Now I have had the privilege to 
continue this mission for the past 6 years 
working closely with our teams in Peru as 
well as with all of you in La Crosse. 

Through your prayers, support and the 
involvement of so many volunteers we 
are able to give hope and transform 
the lives of children and families who 

otherwise would not have the means to 
obtain an education nor formation to 
better their lives. 

Tonight, we would like to share with you 
some of our highlights from this past 
year at Casa. This includes what we 
are doing as well as stories from the 
children about how our life here changes 
hearts. This is our time to thank you 
for all you do for our children and their 
families and the many others whose 
lives are impacted by your outreach as 
members of the Casa family.  Hopefully 
this evening will help all of us to renew 
our commitment to the Lord and to one 
another as we face the new challenges 
in our future.

In Christ,

Msgr. Joseph Hirsch, Executive Director

You are all brave warriors, who day after day face not only your 

own problems, but also all of those problems which we young 

people have and bring from our past.

				           - Brant age 15 to the Family Teachers 

“
”

Welcome to the 2019  
Father Jospeh Walijewski Legacy Guild Dinner  

Benefit Casa Hogar Juan Pablo II!

Revenue
Donations: 	 $777,131.27 
(Cash, Endowment, Appeals, 
Sponsorship, Grants, International, etc.)

In-Kind Donations and Peruvian 
Revenue: 	 $24,587.00  
(Christmas Fundraisers,  
Food, Supplies, etc.)

	 Total: $801,718.27 

Expenses
Direct Care and Costs: 	 $521,700.00 
(Family Teachers, program staff, food, 
health care, education, social services, 
project of life, etc.)

Administrative Expenses:	$118,326.00 
(Transportation, administrative staff, 
training, mission expenses, taxes, legal 
fees, etc.)

Maintenance and  
Upgrades:	 $84,092.00  
(Major house projects, general 
maintenance, lighting, security, etc.)

Other Expenses	 $69,322.85  
(Travel, marketing, printing,  
fundraising, etc.)

	 Total:  $793,440.85

2018 Financial Report 
January 1, 2018 - December 30, 2018

The annual distributable amount was determined in accordance to the Endowment Trust: Policy 
Statement and Norms, Diocese of La Crosse. This policy ensures that the Trust principle cannot be 
touched and will always remain intact. Trust assets are held by Kevin Bay Investments.

$521,700 
66%

$118,326 
15%

$84,092 
10%

$69,322.85 
9%

Fr. Joseph Walijewski  
Orphanage Endowment Trust

Revenue
Trust Balance: 	 $446,460.77

Distributions to Casa: 	 $15,000  
July 1, 2017 - June 30, 2018

The Trust grows through the generosity  
of donors and through the strategy of  
value-investment. A donation to the  
Fr. Joe Walijewski Endowment Trust 
ensures that Casa Hogar Juan Pablo II 

can continue serving the children of  
Peru for years to come. 

Donations to the Endowment Trust in  
the form of cash, real estate, insurance  
policies, estates, etc., are greatly 
appreciated.

For more information, contact  
Fr. Woodrow Pace, Diocesan Mission 
Office, 3710 East Ave. S. La Crosse, WI 
54602-4004. Phone 608-791-2676
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Faith
Family
Future

“The children and all of the staff at Casa 

Hogar showed me what it means to face 

challenges head on and not be defined 

by others’ presumptions. These are the 

toughest kids I’ve ever met and they 

taught me how to balance toughness 

and tenderness. The staff taught me 

how to love others, serve others, and 

be a good influence in an intentional 

way. They changed my life by showing me 

that a life spent serving others is a life 

well spent... I would not be a teacher if it 

were not for these kids AND their family 

teachers! Serving at Casa has meant 

realizing that I can not do much on my 

own, but surrounded by the love of 64 

kids, we together can sure do a lot.

— Tessa, Mission Volunteer

”
Our Mission
The Father Joseph Walijewski Guild serves as the guiding organization  
of Fr. Joe’s Legacy. The Guild promotes and funds the beatification, 
canonization of the Servant of God, Father Joseph Walijeski while continuing 
the missionary works with the spirit and zeal of his influence, serving the 
people of God in the Diocese of La Crosse and around the world.

Our Vision
Embodied in the entrepreneurial missionary spirit of Fr. Joe anchored  
by Casa Hogar Juan Pablo II children’s home in Peru and nurturing the 
concept of reverse mission, advancing his Cause for Canonization and 
increasing the appreciation of Fr. Joe within our Diocese including parish  
life, evangelization, catholic education and charitable works.

Thank you for your continued support for Father Joe’s legacy missions, 
prayers for intercession and promotion of his exemplary life. For more 
information about his Cause and the Guild, please visit www.frjoesguild.org 

Father Joe’s legacy inspires us and 

directly lives on at Casa Hogar and 

through the Diocese of La Crosse. 

We are excited to introduce  

additional opportunities to join  

the Guild efforts this year in order 

to help advance his Cause and live 

out Padre Jose’s missionary spirit.



1,344
DONORS

$801,718
TOTAL RAISED

 1,075 General Donors

 101 Sponsorship Donors

 24% increase from 2017

Through donations, grants, 

sponsorship, parish mission  

coops and in-kind  

9.1% increase from 2017

of children to our  

Casa Hogar Family

6NEW 
ARRIVALS

18
VOLUNTEERS

200
OVER

VISITORS

from the Diocese 

of La Crosse  

and around  

the world

“What we achieved thanks to you...”

WISCONSIN

MINNESOTA
NORTH CAROLINAMASSACHUSETTS

GERMANY

POLAND

SPAIN

MISSION 
TRIPS

GRADUATES

CHILDREN

PARISHES

BAGS OF 50LB 
POWERED MILK

who came to learn 

what it means to be a 

missionary and how to 

better serve their own 

community
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From the Rural Committee of Wisconsin delivered to 

over 25 local homes, soup kitchens and shelters

who received scholarship 

funding, job training or 

personal resources and 

mentorship support  

in our PROJECT OF  

LIFE PROGRAM

3 Partnerships with Peruvian Institutions aiding  

in development for nutrition, phycology  

and education for our children

Enrolled in professional 

English classes through a 

partnership with the Lurin 

Diocesan Institute

Served by Msgr. Hirsch 

and the musical choirs  

of Casa Hogar

Prepared to host the 2019 Optical Mission 

which served 1,710 People and distributed 

over 1,500 pairs of glasses. 150 special case 

referrals to received surgery through a new 

partnership with Orbis International

OPTICAL MISSION


